
 
 

SINKING FUND 
JANUARY 4, 2018 

 
The Sinking Fund was brought to order with Chairman Blair Zimmerman in the first floor meeting room 
of the County office building.  Others in attendance were:  Commissioner Coder, Commissioner Trader, 
Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Carol Gooden, JoAnne Marshall, Charlotte Popielarcheck and Members of the 
Press. 

 
 

MINUTES:  Commissioner Coder made the motion and Commissioner Trader the second to approve the 
minutes from January 5, 2017.  Vote unanimous. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall announced that the sinking fund is in good shape.  There was no old business or 
new business.  Acting Controller Gooden announced there is a payment coming up. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Trader the second to adjourn the meeting.  
Vote unanimous. 


